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I support the bill LD 1259.
I believe it is in all our interest that local law enforcement be contained to our 
immediate community needs. Entering into agreements to enforce federal 
immigration law is not a good idea. It involves our local agencies to understand the 
complexities of law that is not part of local training. I believe it can cause more 
problems and put our towns and citizens in more risk not less.


